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MESSAGE FROM ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 

The greatest day in your life is when you take total responsibility for your attitude. That’s the day you 

truly grow up. “John Maxwell” 

2023 has again been another challenging year for DAV College. Despite and in spite of this challengers, 

it has been another blessed year of serving in this noble profession guiding and molding the students 

under our care. 

First and foremost, I would like to thank God for the power and strength to carry out our duties every 

day in 2023. Thanking also the management, school principal, vice principal, all the staff and all the 

auxiliary staff for all your support, love and care throughout the 2023 academic year. Without your 

support, it would have been very tough and hard to carry out my role, duties and responsibilities in the 

school. 

To the head prefects, senior prefects, interim prefects, student council heads and all the student council 

members, thank you for attending to your duties. Your contribution has made a big difference. Thank 

you for enduring and not giving up. I’m sure, you have all grown as leaders though those challengers.  

The teachers on duty, thank you for the duties done every week. Coming early in the morning, attending 

to your duty areas, staying back in the afternoon. Thank you. Really appreciated. 

For the year 13 students who will moving on to the next chapter of your lives, you need to be focused, 

stay focused and remain focused or you will be left behind in this very competitive world. Distractions 

will be many in various forms but he/she that stays focused will realize his/her dream, 

To the returning students, enjoy your break but come next year with a new mindset. One that will take 

you to success. 

May all have a blessed Christmas and a prosperous 2024 academic year. 

Vinaka.  

Mr. Loga (AP) 

 

 


